

DHB Board Office

15 Shea Terrace Takapuna, Auckland 0622 Private Bag 93-503, Takapuna North Shore City 0740 Telephone: 09 486 8900 Facsimile: 09 486 8924 www.waitematadhb.govt.nz

12 March 2017

Jem Traylen

Email: fyi-request-7183-6fe83dc4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jem

Re: OIA request – Supplementary response
Availability of surgeon capable of performing gender reassignment surgeries

In response to your further query, I can confirm that Waitemata DHB does not employ a surgeon with the specialist skills to perform these surgeries.

I trust this clarifies the DHB's position.

Yours sincerely

Dr Andrew Brant

Chief Medical Officer & Deputy CEO
WAITEMATA DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD